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Grand Knights Message,
Fran and I hope everyone had a Blessed Easter; Summer is just around the corner.

This past month was a busy one. On April 4th, the Columbiettes did their first readings for
the Stations of the Cross. The Columbiettes did a great job! Many Knights came to church
to support their fellow sisters.

The next Friday, it was the Knights turn to do the Stations of the Cross. We
started the night with a Soup Supper and Prayer Service. Brothers Jim Reilly, Peter
Tabarus, Bill Bullwinkel, Sal Spano and I were present to assist. It was very memorable
and moving to participate in this special Dinner and Prayer Service. The Knights read the
Stations with the St. Vincent DePaul Society. Thanks to all Brothers who read and made
the evening a very spiritual one.

The St. Pius X Knights of Columbus would like to thank our parishioners, friends
and family for their support of our First Annual Breakfast with the Easter Bunny. We had
over 240 adults and children attend this event. Father Valentine, and Father Chux were in
attendance, enjoying Breakfast, and were very happy with the turnout. Special thanks to
Michelle Mascolo and Faith Formation for organizing the games, and Easter Egg
Hunt. Our parish Youth Group was present to help run the games and help out where
they were needed. Another special thank-you to our Columbiettes for baking goodies for
the breakfast, and decorating Madonna Hall which added the proper décor and
atmosphere. We raised $1,500 which was given to Father Valentine for the newly
installed flooring in Madonna Hall. To date, we have donated $6500.00 for the flooring.

We are very grateful to our sponsors Atria, Southdown Market Place, Family
Bagel, and Gold & Meyer Delicatessen for their generous donations. This was a total team
effort by Brothers, setting up, cooking, cutting, clean up and collecting money at the
door. On hand were DD Jim Albert, Pete Perrone, Michael Yaccarino, Anthony Corrente,
Bill Bullwinkel, Bob Munao. Ken Krogman, Bob Jurik, Joe DeRosa, Nick Hart, Rich Hart,
Zach Beriloff, Sal Manziello, Jim Hingerton, Phil Saglimbene, James Zeigler, Dom Sala,
Ralph Plaisance, Steve Corio, Victor Orlando, Tom Reilly, and our worthy lecturer, my
boss, Gene Robinson who always does a great job. Many of our Brothers came to the
Breakfast with their families to support the event.

There are many events in the coming months. We will march in the Memorial
Day Parade on May 26th. Our Communion Breakfast is Sunday June 1st. Our Night at the
Races will be in June look for dates and time right here and the church bulletin.

In closing I would like to mention the passing of Council member and Brother
Gerard Guy. Thanks to all the “Pius Knights” that attended our prayer service at “McCourt
& Trudden” funeral home in Farmingdale. Please keep Gerard and his family in your
prayers during this, their most difficult time.

Fraternally,
Grand Knight Neil DeRosa
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One year after the
Boston marathon
bombing, the
Knights of Columbus
“Stand With Boston”
Program is providing
assistance for people
who lost limbs in
that tragic event.

“STATE
COUNCIL

NEWS”
State Deputy

Carmine Musumeci
thanked all who took
part in the “Golf Outing”
at the N.Y. State
Convention at the Villa
Roma in Calicoon, N.Y.
Carmine further thanked
all those who attended
& participated.

The Nassau Chapter Website is:

http://www.nassauchapterkofc.org/

CHAPTER NEWS

Chapter

President

Steven Driscoll

The Nassau Chapter H.S.
Scholarship Winners will
be announced at the May
16th meeting at
St.Mary’s/Maris Stella
Council. There will be a
$1,000 winner renewable
for 4-years and two one-
time $500 winners.

”JOIN US” FOR UPCOMING
MEETINGS & EVENTS IN YOUR K of C

May 1st Officers Meeting Room #1 7:30PM JOIN US!
May 8th Regular Council Meeting Room #1 7:30PM
May 11th MOTHER’S DAY (Don’t forget the flowers)
May 16th Nassau Chapter Meeting ST. MARY’S/MARIS STELLA
May 18th Lady of the Island Pilgrimage Rosary Walk/Mass
May 22nd Regular Council meeting 7:30PM Rm.#1
May 26th Memorial Day Parade
May 29th Feast of the Ascension
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Chaplain
Father Chux Okochi

RECOGNIZING JESUS AT THE BREAKING OF THE BREAD

The summer is almost here! Bravo!! Alleluia!!! Happy Easter.

The summer is a time for cook out, time to get outdoors, set up the grills outdoors

and mount them where it will be accessible and provide avenue for evening relaxations. In

the fun and laughter we will share during these moments, we will see the face of Jesus in

each other, we will get nourished. It is necessary to remember that after the resurrection,

the disciples of Jesus in most cases only recognized him at the breaking of bread. At one

point in time, the disciples went back to their former occupation – FISHING – and on coming

out of the water, they saw a charcoal fire lit by the shore – BEACH – and it was Jesus. When

he asked them for some of the fish they harvested from their labor, Jesus immediately

started grilling the fish in the charcoal fire (grill), John 21: 9-13. This passage says: “When

they climbed out on shore, they saw a charcoal fire with fish on it and bread. Jesus said to

them, bring some of the fish you just caught. So Simon Peter went over and dragged the net

ashore full of one hundred fifty-three large fish. Even though there were so many, the net

was not torn. Jesus said to them, come, have breakfast. And none of the disciples dared to

ask him, Who are you? Because they realized it was the Lord. Jesus came over and took the

bread and gave it to them, and in like manner the fish.”

This summer is a time for evangelization through meals, dinners, grills and stoves in

the house. Remember the spiritual significance of food or a meal. During the parish events,

all year round the Knights of Columbus do exactly the same at the grills and serving meals.

Bravo and alleluia for the Knights of Columbus and the Columbiettes.

We enjoyed The St. Patrick's /St. Joseph’s Dinner Celebration and the Breakfast with

the Easter Bunny. Fraternally, Chaplain Father Chux Okochi
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ST. PIUS X COUNCIL #10332
STATIONS OF THE CROSS APRIL 11TH 2014

THE WORD IS
OUT! WE HAVE
THE BEST

BREAKFAST ON
LONG ISLAND

“Breakfast with the Easter Bunny”
The Officers and Council members of St.
Pius X Council Thank-You for your support
in this most important fundraiser. Our
adopted Seminarian Chris Bethge and the
new floor in Madonna Hall will now benefit

from your generosity.

Thank-
You
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C & B
CHARITY AND BENEVOLENT
RAFFLE TICKETS WILL BE
MAILED OUT SOON. BE ON
THE LOOK-OUT FOR THEM.
SUPPORT THE KNIGHTS OF
COLUMBUS CHARITIES AND

“SPECIAL OLYMPICS”

Jerome Marks May 17th 1998
Edward Fritz May 5th,1999

Anthony Sasson May 22nd, 2002
George Bouton May 28th, 2003

Please remember our
Brothers who have gone
before us and sleep in
Christ. May God Bless our
departed Brothers.

One way to protect your assets for your family is through a Second-To-Die Life Insurance policy or survivorship life.
This policy insures two lives – usually husband and wife and the death benefits pays out after the second insured person
dies. This way, your beneficiaries can use the proceeds to pay estate or inheritance taxes rather than sell other assets
(family home) and leave a benefit to your children and grandchildren.

Advantages of Second-to-Die life insurance policies

 Less expensive than traditional single-insured life. Because the premium is based upon the joint life expectancy of
both individuals, it’s cheaper than buying separate policies for each person.

 Easier to buy. It's easier to qualify for coverage if one insured is not in good health, than for separate policies.

 Preserves your estate. A survivorship life insurance policy appeals to individuals who feel strongly about
preserving their assets for heirs. They buy a survivorship policy so their estate transfers intact to their heirs, with
the life insurance benefit used for paying the taxes. In addition, your state may also impose inheritance or estate
taxes.

 Leave a benefit to your heirs. Provide for your children’s or grandchildren’s future - college, homes, weddings or
for the care of special needs children after you and your wife have passed away.
I am happy to meet with you – at your convenience and in your home – to explain in
detail of Second-To-Die Insurance, along with the benefits of our top-rated life insurance, disability income and
long-term care insurance plans.

A Message From Your Insurance Agent

The Lyons
Agency

516-223-2339
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:
Father Hugh Cannon 5/20, Dolly Catania
5/6, Dominick Sala 5/14,
Raymond Alexander 5/29

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY TO:
Frances and Sal Manziello 5/16/54 (60th ),
Cathy and Leon Komondorea 5/7/83 (31st)

Knights For LifeNext Meeting
4th Tuesday of @ Month

Msgr. Delaney Council
7:30PM 110 Merritt Rd.
Farmingdale, N.Y. 11735

Visit the website:

www.nassauknights4life.org
“Knights for Life”

RIGHT TO LIFE
Children Lost since
1973 50,000,000

As reported by:
Center for

Disease Control
Pro-LIfe Chairman

Dr. Nicholas Gargiuolo

WE WIN
AGAIN

3RD Place
N.Y. State
Council

Newsletter
Contest
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ST.PIUS X COUNCIL
PARTICIPATES IN

SUPREME’S

RSVP
PROGRAM

Chris Bethge
Chris Bethge

D.D. Jim Albert

COUNCILS OF THE
13TH DISTRICT

WESTBURY COUNCIL #1012
JOSEPH BARRY COUNCIL #2520
MERCY/LAMB COUNCIL #5723

MSGR. DELANEY COUNCIL #5983
ST. PIUS X COUNCIL #10332

SIGN OF THE CROSS COUNCIL #11254

13th
DISTRICT

Brothers All,
The Columbian year is almost over and I see all the Councils in my District pushing for more new

membership. The “Recruitment Blitzes” have yielded many new candidates to the fraternal order. Mercy/Lamb
Council has achieved their quota of new members as they continue to recruit. Each Council in the District will
receive the prestigious “Columbian Award” for their hard-work and programs that promote Columbianism.

I have just recently returned from our yearly “New York State Convention” in Callicoon, N.Y. at the Villa
Roma”. The State Officers received their “rubber stamp” for a second year. The reports from the officers
indicate that the N.Y. State Council is solvent and our membership is growing. The “Pius Knights” newsletter
has won again. We took 3rd place again in Districts 1-35. We have come in at the top three the last 4-years in a
row. I thank all the contributors especially Fr. Chux our Chaplain.

The 13th District has been realigned and starting July 1st Msgr. Delaney Council along with Westbury
Council will be leaving. Coming into the 13th will be Holy Family Council #11227. It is with deep regret I say
good-bye to the many friends I have made these past two years. I wish them well in their new Districts.

Fraternally, District Deputy Jim Albert

Brothers All,
Don’t forget to send a note of thanks and encouragement to our new

adopted Seminarian Chris Bethge. Part of the requirements of the Refund
Sponsor Vocations Program is to stay in touch with the Seminarian.

A permanent plate with Chris Bethge’s name is affixed to the RSVP
plaque located in out showcase. Subsequent seminarians will be added.
Also, a photo to memorialize Father Dolphy Monteiro
is on display with the plaque. The Council’s RSVP
program was started in his memory.

Contact Information:

St. Joseph’s Seminary (Dunwoodie)

201 Seminary Avenue

Yonkers, N.Y. 10704-1896

As Usher Coordinator I
want to thank all those “Brothers”
that assisted in the many Masses
during our Lenten and Easter
Season.

In addition I further thank
those men that assisted in the
Confirmation ceremonies just
recently held.

Vivat Jesus
Usher Coordinator, Brother “Pius
Knight” and Recording Secretary

Charlie Josten
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Memorial Day Parade:
Monday May 26th
Formation Area:

Parking Lot of 700 Old Country
Road {N/W Corner of Maple Gate}

Council Members and Family Members will meet at
St. Pius X Church Parking Lot at 8:30AM for

Transport. Flags and Council Banner will be readied
and taken to the “Formation Area”.

Repast Location:

AMERICAN LEGION HALL

Old Country Road

JOIN US THIS YEAR!
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OMELET STATION WORKERS

“ I NEVER
WANT TO SEE
ANOTHER EGG”

KNIGHTS IN NEED

Sal Mascolo, PGK (2),
Larry Herbst,
Walter Priestly,
Mario Saraceno,
John Heilig,

Father Murphy said to a
precocious six-year-old
boy, "So your mother
says your prayers for
you each night? That's
very commendable.
What does she say?"
The little boy replied,
Thank God he's in bed!"

DON’T FORGET THE
ST.PIUS X CHURCH

GOLF OUTING!

JUNE 16TH
$85 DINNER
$75 SENIORS
COCKTAILS
AND A LAVISH
DINNER.

THIS IS A
FUNDRAISER FOR OUR CHURCH!
PLEASE COME OUT AND
SUPPORT IT.

BROOKVILLE
COUNTRY CLUB
210 CHICKEN VALLEY ROAD

GLEN HEAD, N.Y.
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